
Join us for the
Future Kindergarten Social

Welcome future Fridley kindergarten scholars and families!

We are excited to welcome you and your child to kindergarten at
Hayes or Stevenson Elementary School for the 2022-23 school year!

»» Meet and greet with teachers and principal
»» Meet the school mascots - Jack the Giraffe and Integrity Tiger!
»» Meet your future classmates and enjoy a summer treat!

Any questions? Please contact  
           your child’s future school:

At the Kindergarten Social, you and your child can look forward to:

wednesday, May 18 from 4:30 - 6:00 PM

at Commons Park
555 61st Avenue NE, Fridley

Hayes Elementary
763-502-5200

Stevenson Elementary
763-502-5300

We can’t wait  
     to meet you!


